
 
 
 

The Clarksville Academy Commitment to Partnership 
 
At Clarksville Academy, we believe that a commitment to partnership across our 
school community is an essential part of the foundation for the success of our 
students and school. Partnership among school administrators, faculty, and families is 
paramount to the delivery of the mission of Clarksville Academy and impacts the 
experience of each student and family. Through effective communication and mutual 
respect of each other, we can ensure that each student reaches their full potential at 
Clarksville Academy. 

 
Clarksville Academy’s Commitment to Partnership 
 

• Seek and value each parent’s perspective. 
• Communicate politely and constructively always. 
• Provide parents with confidential, fact-based responses while clearly 

articulating the school’s philosophy, program and practices. 
• Employ professionals of solid character and expertise who are committed to 

delivering the mission of Clarksville Academy. 
• Provide an engaging and developmentally appropriate school environment that 

promotes cognitive, physical, and social-emotional growth. 
 
A Parent’s Commitment to Partnership 
 

• Seek and value the school’s professional perspective on the student. 
• Communicate concerns in an open, polite and constructive manner. 
• Seek to separate rumor from fact and contain conversation among those at the 

school responsible for responding. 
• Nurture the growth and development of students by being a positive example 

of the Clarksville Academy Partnership within and outside our school 
community. 

• Foster a home environment that supports the mission of the school. 
	


